
Udine, 30thNovember 2016 

 

Dear Editors, 

I want to thank you, once again, for the opportunity to send you the revised version of the 

manuscript “Molecular classifications of gastric cancers: novel insights and possible future 

applications” (numbered 29799). 

As you have requested, I have uploaded the final version of the manuscript ready to be 

submitted for final publication on World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology (previously 

you had kindly asked to us to send our manuscript, upon invitation, to be published on 

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery) as it was decided by you after judgement of one of 

the referees.   

Following the indication provided by the referees and by the Editor, I have conducted a 

revision of my manuscript as follows: 

1- Zip codes were inserted for each of the authors that contributed to the manuscript 

2- Language was checked and polished in order to be in fluent and current scientific 

English (corrected sentences are highlighted) 

3- The image was separately sent in the original editable format (powerpoint) 

4- There is no conflict of interest to be declared by the author, nor any funding for the 

research  the manuscript focused on since it is a review paper (it was declared in the 

paper according to your format) 

5- All of the fields of the manuscript were completed following the guidelines sent by 

Baishideng publishing group and according to WJGO requirements 

6- An audio core-tip was registered as required (mp3 format) 

7- No English language certificate was sent since the first author is a native English 

speaker 

8- Finally, a point to point revision of the comments of reviewers, who did not have any 

significant objection as to the scientific content, was conducted carefully. English 

language was polished without changing the concept of the original manuscript. 

9- The required Copyright Assignment is attached 

10- A screenshot of the result of the google scholar search for the title of the paper is 

attached as well. 

11- We finally checked that all the required forms were uploaded. 

 

Once again, I want to thank you for appreciating our manuscript at the review level, hoping 

to hear from you soon for the final considerations about the publication. 

 



Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Silvio Ken Garattini 

Dr. Giuseppe Aprile 


